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Hi Noel and John,

At our OCT meeting yesterday it was proposed to reconfigure the environment for- and- .
The plan would be to create a 31 bedded Covid Unit — a significant cohorting plan

Essentially the proposal involves openi

ng the door between- and- , incorporate room s N
to create a larger Covid Unit —
A new door would then be inserted_

This would Ieave-as a.bedded unit — at present we have 3 close contacts in room 2 but all of these
residents tested negative on Friday 17/4/20.

Infection control team were on site yesterday and they also recommended that the public toilet would be converted
into a sluice.

Please advise on this process.

Thanking you,
Regards,

h






